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Honorable Chairperson Susan Humphries, Vice Chair Laura 
Williams, and Minority Leader Dan Osman: 
 
I write in support of HB 2389 regarding bail being denied to 
suspects accused of sexual assault, who may have been 
convicted of prior charges of sexual assault or other severe 
crimes. Allowing prosecuting attorneys the chance to 
research the background of aforementioned suspects, while 
still being detained, prevents a suspect from committing 
similar crimes and maintains the safety of alleged victims.  
   
Thank you, in advance, for your favorable consideration of 
HB2389, which seeks to provide additional time to review the 
alleged criminals’ past acts. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Terrie Huntington  
Former State Representative—District 25  
Former State Senator—District 7 
Registered Republican 


